
 

 
 

 
 
January 2024,  
 
 
Dear Members of the Eugene Zitwer Foundation, 
 
Happy New Year!! We are very grateful to have had your support during this holiday season. It 
means so much that our pediatric patients are still on your mind year after year. I would like to 
extend our heartfelt appreciation for your generous donation towards gift cards and sponsoring 
our holiday party year again this year as we were able to hold our first pediatric 
hematology/oncology holiday party since 2019! Our patients and their families were absolutely 
thrilled to be able to celebrate the holiday season together this year after a long absence due to 
the COVID 19 pandemic. The Brooklyn Hospital Center and Child Life Program had a 
successful holiday season thanks to your generous help! Our children and their families truly 
made life long memories celebrating at this year’s holiday parties despite their illness.  
 
By supporting our children and families you assist our Child Life Program in providing our 
patients with much needed normalization during the holiday season. People turn to hospitals in 
their most vulnerable of times, and the money provided by The Eugene Zitwer Foundation was 
used to purchase items to help our patients and their families come to the hospital to celebrate 
instead of receive treatment which is such a powerful and normalizing experience. 
 

             
 
We wish you all a happy and healthy 2024 and look forward to working with you again soon. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (718) 250-8514 or tbrower@tbh.org. 
 
 
Thank you, 

                                                                       
Noah Kondamudi,  MD. MBA. FACEP. FAAP. CPE     Taylor Brower, M.S., CCLS 
Chairman, Department of Pediatrics      Child Life Manager  
The Brooklyn Hospital Center      The Brooklyn Hospital Center
           




